ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET

November 15, 2011

59th School Day
Class rings will be delivered Wednesday, Nov.16th during all three lunches. Payment is due upon delivery.
The National Honor Society officers will be meeting this Wednesday after school in Mrs. McCall’s room.
There will be a brief HOSA meeting after school on Wednesday.
Yankee Candle Fund raising items are in.  All PAW Club members need to come by and pick up their orders after school.
Breakfast of Champions participants will report to their schools for breakfast this Wednesday, November 16th.

 
The Art club will meet at 7:45 Thursday morning in D-2. All fees are due and t-shirt signatures will be taken.
All seniors are encouraged to note important dates and opportunities (like "College Application Day") and current scholarship listings from the Senior Newsletter if you did not receive one in homeroom please go by guidance and  pick one up.

There will be a Spanish Club meeting Thursday morning, November 17th at 7:45 in room D8.  All members need to attend to prepare our Christmas project.
Operation Christmas Child will run all week. You will be able to bring in your shoe boxes to your 1st period class, if you have any questions or would like to pick up a shoe box or labels please see Ms. Morgan in B11.

Wednesday, November 16th from 5:00 – 8:00 will be Pisgah Marching Band Night at Bojangles in Canton.  Proceeds from sales will go to help our band.

The final DECA competition practice will be at 3:05 on Wednesday in
D7.  Please turn in permission slips ASAP and make arrangements to
attend this meeting.

There will be no soccer weight training this afternoon.

Guidance Dept. Announcements :( Please read these to your classes, especially Srs.)
Any student planning to create a "portfolio" (required for admission to many art programs in college) should come by the counseling center for information about a free opportunity for critiques and assistance.

East Tennessee State University would like to invite interested juniors and seniors to an Asheville Area Student Reception at the Crowne Plaza Resort on December 1.  Participants must RSVP by November 21.  Go by the counseling center for more information!
TEACHERS:
Canton Middle School will be having a Carrabba’s Night on Tuesday, December 6th, followed by the annual CMS Chorus Christmas concert. Tickets can be purchased for $12.00 from any CMS Chorus Student, Mr. Markey, or by contacting CMS 646-3467. You must purchase tickets by Nov. 25th.
Just a reminder: No Homeroom on Wednesday of this week, afternoon homeroom on Friday.
Faculty Meeting after school today.
CAFETERIA:  Nov. 14 – Nov.18 

1st Lunch  Hanson and Fountain
2nd Lunch   Turner and Michael
3rd Lunch  McDaniel and Geouge
